
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Energy One Limited
Level 14, 71 Macquarie Street 

Sydney NSW 2000 
GPO Box 3968, Sydney NSW 2001 

Telephone: +61 2 8252 9898 
Facsimile: +61 2 8252 9888

 
 

18 December 2014 
 
 
 
 
Energy One Limited – Profit Guidance Update 
 
Energy One Limited (ASX: EOL) expects to report a NPBT (net profit before tax) of at least $0.35M for 
the half year ended 31 December 2014. The corresponding figure for the half year ended 31 December 
2013 was a loss of ($0.20M).  
 
This is a pleasing result and represents an improvement of over $0.55M when compared to the half 
year ended 31 December 2013. Revenues are have increased at least 175% above the half year ended 
31 December 2013. 
 
Energy One has been proceeding with the implementation of its products at two major customers and 
completed the implementation at another. Revenues from these projects will continue to be realised 
over the remaining installation period and from license fees and on-going product support.  
 
The Company is pleased to report this profit guidance and seeks to capitalise upon its recent success. 
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